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Join the Zoom call every Sunday at 11am 
via the link here...  

 

  

 

Find out what's been happening across our 
EUME region here...  

 

  

 

Check out our new website for the public 
here... and give us your feedback here...  

 

  

News from Korea 

Discover the latest news straight from 
Korea here...  

 

Hi, 

 
In this week's newsletter: 

 
Catch Up On Last Week's Zoom 

Sunday Service 
Ascension of Wolfram Wiedicke 
Ascension of Yuriko Grayson 

Helpful Information for Members During 
Coronavirus Pandemic 

Take Part In A 60th Wedding 
Anniversary Gift for True Parents 
Guidelines for Regions & Nations in 
Response to Coronavirus Pandemic 

 
 
 
 
 

Share your positive lockdown 
testimonies! 

 
Despite this being a difficult and 

worrying time, has this experience 
impacted your life in a way that you 

didn't expect? Has it brought about new 
positive realisations?  

 
Send your testimony to: 

comms@ ffwpu,org,uk 
 

 

   



 

 

  

 

Catch Up On Last Week's 
Zoom Sunday Service 

 
Date: Sunday 19th April  
 
Sermon: God's Word is a Covenant by 
Ron German (Wales and West Country 
Communities)  

Watch Now  

  

 

 

Ascension of Wolfram 
Wiedicke 

 
On Monday 20th April at 5am, our beloved 
brother, Wolfram, passed away as a result 
of the deterioration of Parkinson's disease. 
He was 68 years old. 
 
Wolfram was born in Frankfurt, Germany 
in 1951. He was blessed to Taiko (née 
Iwata) in the 6000 couples blessing and 
they have a daughter, Elizabeth.  
 
Wolfram always offered his unconditional 
support to those he loved, regardless of 
wealth, time or resources. 
 
The Seunghwa Ceremony and burial will 
take place on Monday 4th May at 10am in 
Greenford Park Cemetery. Due to the 
current coronavirus situation, the number 
of people who can attend is very limited, 
but Taiko and Elizabeth will 
wholeheartedly appreciate everyone's 
prayers on the day. 

 

  



 

 

  

 

Ascension of Yuriko Grayson 

 
It is with deep sadness that we announce 
the passing of our dear sister, Yuriko 
Grayson.  
 
Yuriko ascended to the spirit world on 
Friday 17th April at 2am. Yuriko was a 
beloved member of the North England 
community. She joined the FFWPU 
movement in 1972, and received the 
blessing in 1982. Yuriko and her husband, 
Brian, have two children, Lilian and 
Joseph. Yuriko was a trained classical 
musician, and she enjoyed playing the 
piano. Yuriko was a selfless woman who 
always lived for the sake of others. She 
devoted her life to God, True Parents and 
her family.  
  
Brian, Lilian and Joseph Grayson would 
like to thank all the brothers and sisters 
who have been praying for their family 
and Yuriko's journey to the spirit world.  
  
If you would like to support the Grayson 
family with funeral costs, please feel free 
to make a donation: 

Make A Donation 

  

 

 

Helpful Information for 
Members During Coronavirus 
Pandemic 

 
Our FFWPU-UK HR Department has put 
together some very useful information to 
help you stabilise your finances and get 
the right financial support during this 
difficult time resulting from the 
coronavirus pandemic. 

View More 

  

 

  



 

 

  

 

Take Part In A 60th Wedding 
Anniversary Gift for True 
Parents 

 
A mosaic picture made up of photos of 
members from across the EUME region 
will be presented to True Mother as a gift. 
 
Please send your photo to gift@ ffwpu-
eu,org by tomorrow - Saturday 25th 
April - at the latest.  
 
You can also post a personal card to True 
Mother to the following address: 
 
Hyun-ook Suh 
Cheon Jeong Gung 
324-275 Misari-ro, Seorak-myeon, 
Gapyeong-gun, Gyeonggi-do               
12461 Republic of Korea 

View More 

  

 

 

Guidelines for Regions & 
Nations in Response to 
Coronavirus Pandemic 

 
The novel coronavirus (COVID-19) 
breakout has been now confirmed in over 
200 nations with escalating number of 
positive cases causing prolonged global 
crisis. 
 
In this difficult time, we would like to 
extend our gratitude to all Unification 
church members who have been wisely 
practising personal protection under the 
protection and devotion of True Parents of 
Heaven, Earth, and Humankind. 

View More 

  

 

  

 

   

| Upcoming Events | 
 

 

 

  

Please click on the title of the event(s) that you are interested in for further details: 
 

EUME Zoom Prayer Meeting 
Every Wednesday at 7pm 

 
Early Morning Devotion via Zoom 

Every Saturday from 5am–6.30am  

 

APRIL: 
 

Deadline to Send Photos for True Parents' Anniversary Gift 



 

 

Saturday 25th April 
 

European Parents' Matching Webinar 
Thursday 16th, Tuesday 21st, Thursday 23rd & Tuesday 28th April 

 
Pastor Training Programme 

Monday 20th April to Friday 1st May (weekdays only) 
 

AUGUST: 
 

Children's Summer Camp at Cleeve House 
Saturday 1st to Thursday 6th August 

 
HARP UK Summer Workshop at Cleeve House 

Tuesday 18th to Thursday 27th August 
 

DECEMBER: 
 

HARP UK Winter Workshop at Cleeve House 
Monday 28th December 2020 to Sunday 3rd January 2021 

 
Due to the current Covid-19 crisis, the events in August and December may have to be 

postponed or cancelled. 
 

 

  

  

  

Click for Event Details  

  

 

 

  

 

  

Family Federation for World Peace 
and Unification UK 

 
Have a story you'd like to share, a book 
you'd like to review or a prayer request? 

 
Let us know by emailing: comms@ 

ffwpu,org,uk  
 

FFWPU UK Bank Details 
for Donations 

 
The Royal Bank of Scotland 

Account Name: FFWPU  
Account No: 10017942  

Sort Code: 16-00-82  
 

// CONNECT WITH US //  
 

 

Facebook  

 

 

Instagram  

 

 

Website  

 

 

Vimeo 

 

 

Privacy Policy 

 

 

FFWPU is a charity registered in England and Wales (No. 267917) whose registered office is at FFWPU 43 
Lancaster Gate, London W2 3NA. 

    

  

 

 

 

 


